October 15, 2012

The regular monthly meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this
evening at the Mahoning Township Municipal Building at 4:30 PM.

Members of the Board present:
Christine DeLong, Chairperson
Ron Miller, Vice-Chairman
Wayne Myers, Supervisor

Also attending were:
Robert Stoneback, Danville News  Robert Blee, Jr. Chief of Police
Daniel Patel Ted Oman
Kyle Gordon

EXECUTIVE SESSION: Held for personnel following workshop.

PUBLIC COMMENT
None.

MINUTES AND TREASURER’S REPORT for September were approved by the
Board with no alterations or corrections, motion Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers.

DEPARTMENT REPORTS
SOLICITOR: N/A

ZONING/UCC: October report submitted.
POLICE DEPARTMENT: October report submitted.
STREET DEPARTMENT: October report submitted

ENGINEER’S REPORT: Engineer’s Report for October was submitted and required
the following action by the Board:

FELDMAN LOT CONSOLIDATION: By motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers,
the Board granted conditional approval on the advice of their engineer and that of the
Planning Commission. Mr. Oman so advised he felt that all conditions have since been
met.

FIRE DEPARTMENT: N/A.

OLD BUSINESS
2013 BUDGET: : Having been discussed, prepared, and presented, the final proposed
budget was available this evening for tentative adoption with a one mil tax increase, Mr.



Miller motioned in favor of advertising the proposed budget open for public inspection
with the intent of it being adopted at the next regular meeting in November, Mr. Myers
seconded.

SOLID WASTE RESOLUTION: By motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers, the
Board adopted the County Solid Waste Resolution.

TURKEY SHOOT: Approved special permit for the annual turkey shoot for November
16, 2012, motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers.

NEW BUSINESS
PATROLMAN POSITION: RECYCLING CHANGES: By motion of Mr. Miller,
second Mr. Myers, the Board hired Daniel Patel to the patrolman position created by
Sargent Berkey’s retirement in February 2013.

RECYCLING CHANGES: By motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers, the Board
instructed the solicitor to advertise the changes to the recycling ordinance, which will
provide for a penalty on delinquent accounts.

The secretary swore in Mr. Patel and with no further business to come before the Board
Mr. Miller motioned in favor of paying the bills and payrolls for October and also to
adjourn, Mr. Myers seconded.
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November 19, 2012

The regular monthly meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this
evening at the Mahoning Township Municipal Building at 4:30 PM.

Members of the Board present:
Christine DeLong, Chairperson
Ron Miller, Vice-Chairman
Wayne Myers, Supervisor

Also attending were:
Robert Stoneback, Danville News  Todd Gibson, Fire Chief

PUBLIC COMMENT
None.

MINUTES AND TREASURER’S REPORT for October were approved by the Board
with no alterations or corrections, motion Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers.

DEPARTMENT REPORTS

ZONING/UCC: November report submitted.
POLICE DEPARTMENT: November report submitted.
STREET DEPARTMENT: November report submitted

ENGINEER’S REPORT: There was no formal Engineer’s Report for November;
however, the following action was required by the Board:

KEYSER DUMPSTER PLACEMENT: Submitted as a one page revision of the plan
for the T & S Realty Townhomes, the Board approved the placement of the dumpster in
accordance with the advice of the Planning Commission. Motion Mr. Miller, second Mr.
Myers.

FIRE DEPARTMENT: November report read.
OLD BUSINESS
DELINQUENT RECYCLING COLLECTION AMENDMENT: By motion of Mr.

Miller, second Mr. Myers, the Board adopted regulations for the collection of delinquent
recycling.



BUDGET 2013: The final proposed budget was adopted with a 1 mil tax increase, Mr.
Miller motioned in favor, Mr. Myers seconded.

NEW BUSINESS

MIRROR - GEISINGER LOT - POPLAR: Documentation provided shows no sight

problem at this location and by motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers the Board agreed
to remove the mirror.

WATER & SEWER BOARD: By motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers the Board

appointed Ryan Troup to serve on the municipal authority to fill the vacancy left by
Stephen Louiza, term to expire in 2016.

With no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Miller motioned in favor of
paying the bills and payrolls for November and also to adjourn, Mr. Myers seconded.
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December 17, 2012

The regular monthly meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this
evening at the Mahoning Township Municipal Building at 4:30 PM.

Members of the Board present:
Christine DeLong, Chairperson
Ron Miller, Vice-Chairman
Wayne Myers, Supervisor
Also attending were:
Robert Stoneback, Danville News  Dave Barron

The secretary advised that the Board held an executive session for personnel after
workshop this morning.

PUBLIC COMMENT
None.

MINUTES AND TREASURER’S REPORT for November were approved by the
Board with no alterations or corrections, motion Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers.

DEPARTMENT REPORTS
SOLICITOR: N/A

ZONING/UCC: December report submitted.
POLICE DEPARTMENT: December report submitted.

STREET DEPARTMENT: December report submitted, and dates set for Christmas
Tree pick up.

ENGINEER’S REPORT: Engineer’s Report for December was submitted and required
the following action by the Board:

GEISINGER MEDICAL LABORATORY: By motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr.

Myers, the Board acted on the recommendation of the Planning Commission to approve
the plans.

FIRE DEPARTMENT: December report given by Fire Chief Todd Gibson.

OLD BUSINESS
BASKETBALL HOOPS: The Board requests that all basketball hoops along township
roads be moved, those who are in violation will be cited by the police department.

NEW BUSINESS
REORGANIZATION: Scheduled and will be advertised for Monday, January 7, 2013
at 4:30 PM.



PMRS COST STUDY: At the request of the Police Officer’s Association, the Board by
motion of Mr. Miller, second Mr. Myers approved requesting a cost study through PMRS
to provide a drop program option under the retirement plan (Deferred Retirement Option

Program).

With no further business to come before the Board, Mr. Miller motioned in favor of
paying the bills and payrolls for December and also to adjourn, Mr. Myers seconded.
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